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NIRB File No.: 08EN064, 08FN009 
 
July 3, 2008 
 
Jacques Stacey 
c/o Forum Uranium Corporation 
#910 – 475 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC   V6C 2B3 
 
Via email: jstacey@taiga-ltd.com  
 
 
Re : Information Required for Forum Uranium Corporation’s “North Thelon Joint 

Venture Right of Way Application” Project Proposal 
 
 
Dear Jacques Stacey: 
 
On March 5, 2008 the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) received Forum Uranium 
Corporation’s (Forum’s) North Thelon Joint Venture Right of Way project proposal from the 
Kivalliq Inuit Association (KivIA).  On May 30, 2008, the NIRB received a positive conformity 
determination (Keewatin Regional Land Use Plan) from the Nunavut Planning Commission, and 
commenced screening of this file in accordance with Part 4, Section 12 of the Nunavut Land 
Claims Agreement (NLCA).  The NIRB assigned this project proposal file number 08EN064. 
 
The application materials provided to the NIRB for Forum’s right of way – namely the KivIA 
application form – listed Peter’s Expediting Ltd (PEL) as the contractor responsible for the 
overland transport of fuel from Baker Lake to cache and drill sites around Forum’s property.   
 
In seeking further information regarding the type of equipment to be utilised by PEL, the NIRB 
was informed on June 2, 2008 that PEL had not been contracted to haul the fuel, instead, Matrix 
Aviation Solutions Inc (Matrix) was employed to do this work.  In addition, Matrix confirmed 
that fuel was hauled for Forum’s exploration program (NIRB file number 07EN046) in the 
spring of 2008.  These overland winter fuel haul activities were previously screened by the NIRB 
and a screening decision was issued for Matrix’s project on April 3, 2008 (NIRB File No. 
08FN009).  
 
At this time, the NIRB requests that Forum provide reasoning for its current application for a 
right of way, considering that the overland transport of fuel for this project has been previously 
screened and permitted for Matrix Aviation Solutions (08FN009).   
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The NIRB requests that your response be submitted no later than Monday, July 7, 2008. Should 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned at ahanson@nirb.ca or 867-
983-4615. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Amanda Hanson 
Assistant Technical Advisor 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
 
 
Cc Rick Mazur, Forum Uranium Corporation 
 Jackson Lindell, Kivalliq Inuit Association 
 Jeff Holwell, Indian and Northern Affairs Canada 
 Peter Tapatai, Peter’s Expediting Ltd 
 Ron Corey, Matrix Aviation Solutions Inc 


